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OCTOBER WORSHIP SERVICES 

Friday,  October 7 

7:30pm 

Vayeilech                                       

Deuteronomy 31:1-30 

Friday, October 14 

7:30pm 

Haazinu                                      

Deuteronomy 32:1-52 

Friday, October 21 

7:30pm 

Võzot Habõrachah                       

Deuteronomy 33:1-34:12 

Friday, October 28 

7:30pm 

Bõreishit                                          

Genesis 1:1-6:8 

Saturday, October 29      

10:30am 

Shabbat Morning Service & 

Torah Study 

Sunday, October 2 

Rosh Hashanah Eve 

8:00pm Evening Service 

Monday, October 3 

Rosh Hashanah 

10:00am Morning Service 

10:30am Family Service 

4:00pm Tashlich 

Tuesday, October 11 

Yom Kippur Eve 

8:00pm Evening Service 

Wednesday, October 12 

Yom Kippur 

10:00pm Morning Service 

11:00am Family Service 

12:30pm Study Session 

1:30pm Mishkan HaNefesh 

3:00pm AfternoonService 

4:30pm Yizkor & Neilah   

Sunday, October 16 

7:30pm Sukkot Service 

Monday, October 24 

7:00pm Simchat Torah             

Service 

High Holy Day Schedule 5777  
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From the President 

SCRIPS/Bucks Back 

 

Susan and I want to wish you and your family a sweet, happy and healthy new year.  We look forward to 

seeing you in temple during the Rosh Hashanah services. 

 

Dr. Alan Brill, 

Temple President 

High Holy Day Donations 

A New Year ð A New Goal 
Deadline for September is Sunday, Oct. 9th 

Itõs simple math ð the more families who participate, the more money Tree of Life earns.  And with only 50 families participat-

ing, we have room to grow. This year we increased the number of families by 2 and earnings by 10%.  

Help our Tree of Life family reach our goal in this new year. The goals are modest and require a simple change. Pledge to pur-

chase a minimum of 1-2 cards per month, and we will not only meet but also exceed our goal. 

 

Goal: 

Increase the number of families participating from 50 to 55 by June 30th, 2017. 

Increase the dollars earned for Tree of Life from $4,500 to $5,000 by June 30th, 2017. 

 Families Dollars 

2014-15 48 $4,100  

2015-16 50 $4,500  

KOL  T.O.L. 

Please consider making a donation to the Temple                           
for the High Holy Days 

 

Charitable giving and sustaining our Beit Tõfilah (house of worship and study) is an                   

important part of Judaism and is vital to our congregation. We depend on your acts of 

generosity and kindness (Tzedakah) to support our programs and facility which help us 

meet the needs of our growing and diverse temple community. 
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FROM THE RABBI 

 

Psalm 118:19-20 

Open to me the gates of righteousness, 

that I may enter through them and give thanks to Adonai. 

This is the gate of Adonai; the righteous shall enter through it. 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

The High Holy Days are finally here and yet, no matter how late they are, they always seem 

to show up too early. I am so excited for this very first opportunity to ring in the New Year 

at Tree Of Life. And with this New Year comes new opportunity to learn and grow our                   

sacred partnership from bud to blossom ð to see the fruit of our labors in the years to 

come.  

 

High Holy Days 

First, I would like to acknowledge the herculean effort of Dr. David Greenhouse who has worked tirelessly to contact members 

for High Holy Day honors. I am delighted that so many wished to participate in our services this year and that all honors 

have been filled. For Jews, Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur represent an opportunity to atone as a community and to 

show our neighbors how committed we are, as a people, to improving ourselves each year. We may not say it directly, but 

our empty chairs at work and school certainly speak volumes to this end. In this way, we can truly be or lõgoyim a light unto 

the nations 

 

Selichot 

This year Tree Of Life hosted our joint annual Selichot program and service with Beth Shalom Synagogue. The evening began 

with a presentation by the Director of Refugee Services in Columbia, Bedrija Jazic. After a very moving presentation and a 

stirring Q&A we entered the sanctuary for our service. In addition to planning our program, Rabbi Case and I worked in            

collaboration over many weeks to develop a siddur for Selichot that satisfied the needs of our communities. I am delighted 

that we will be able to use these prayer books for years to come. A special thank you, as well, to the six rabbis in                             

attendance at our service.  

 

Religious School  

It has been so rewarding to see the smiling faces and sounds of children hard at work and hard at play. A very special thank 

you to our Mitzvah Corps students (7th and 8th grade) who lovingly cleaned and spruced up the Hebrew Benevolent Society 

Cemetery. The passion of these students to do good work in the world is inspiring and stands as a great example to us all. 

 

Shanah Tovah UõMetukah 

Wishing us all a sweet, happy, healthy, and peaceful New Year! 

From the Rabbi 
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From the Education Director 

A Taste of Religious School  

 

Religious school parents receive a weekly email update about goings on in the classroom, but 

there are some things that have been happening lately that are simply too exciting to keep to 

ourselves!  

 

This is my first year teaching the Hebrew Through Movement curriculum and I canõt believe how 

quickly the students are gaining an ear for the sound of the language. They can already modify 

several commands (òlakum ð standó, òlashevet ð sitó, or òlalechet ð walkó) with adverbs (òleõat 

ð slowlyó, òmaheir-quicklyó) and just began learning classroom nouns (òshulcan ð tableó, òdelet 

ð dooró, òkisei ð chair). Soon enough the students will be able to use this same reasoning to 

pull apart Hebrew prayer and make sense of simple conversation. They look forward to òthe 

gameó every week, as do I.  

 

Our Mitzvah Corps of 7th & 8th grade students completed their first mission to the Hebrew Benevolent Society Cemetery to do 

some clean-up before the holidays. I think itõs important for students to gain experience and knowledge with the whole life cycle 

ð even, or perhaps especially, with the uncomfortable parts. For 

me, the cemetery is a powerful reminder of the vibrancy of life, 

our commitments to one another as a community, and the 

Greater Mystery that infuses our beginnings and ends and               

sustains our middles. However, Iõm never quite sure how                   

students will react. Our students came bursting back into the 

building to eagerly tell us how theyõd like to return to maintain 

their efforts of cleaning the headstones in the DeLeon section, 

uncovering a lost stone that had overgrown with ivy, and to 

check on the progress of damage done in the last storm. They 

surpassed even my greatest expectations. They proudly sent me 

photos of the work they completed and canõt wait to learn more 

about this precious historical gem in our town.   

Youth News 
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Bring the family 

and join us in 

the Sukkah. 

         
Hosted by COFTY 

Sunday, October 22nd @ 7pm  

ςώυϔϙᶯϳΞυϲϥϳϨΞϓϴϡϲϴ 

Youth Lounge Clean Up  

Saturday,  

October 22  

10am - 4pm  

Consecration 

Friday, October 21st @ 7:30pm 

 

You shall love the Eternal your God with all your mind, with all your 

strength, with all your being. Set these words, which I command you 

this day, upon your heart. Teach them faithfully to your children; 

speak of them in your home and on your way, when you lie down and 

when you rise up. (Deuteronomy 6:5-9)  

 

 


